
  

  

 

Church Renovation Update #5 

We are happy to report that the interior construction is progressing well and remains on schedule. 

Plumbing, HVAC & electrical inspections have been conducted and passed, and sheetrock is being 

installed on the walls.  The design for the south entrance stoop has been finalized and we expect to begin 

construction of the south entrance stoop and garden patio the first week of May, to be complete by the first 

week of June (you can see the image of the stoop design below). 
  

The Finance Committee has also approved two additional projects.  The first project is the much-needed 

refresh of the mezzanine bathrooms to include new motion sensor sinks, vanities, partitions, lighting and 

paint.  The second new initiative will be the implementation of an interior and exterior security system to 

include new and easier-to-use electronic key systems and monitoring that will provide enhanced safety 

measures for the parish.  
 

 
 

Meet The Team!  

Len D'Andrea , Principal at Rocco V. D’Andrea, Inc., and his extended family have 

been long-time parishioners at St. Catherine of Siena and St. Agnes.  In fact, Len 

and his wife Mary Lou were married here and Len has been hugely helpful on many 

of the campus projects over the years.  Most recently, as part of our current church 

renovation project, Len has generously underwritten all of the project’s surveying 

services, at no cost to the Parish.  We are extremely grateful to the entire  

Rocco V. D'Andrea company for extending this generosity toward our community  

of faith.  The Renovation Committee is grateful for Len’s expertise and guidance,  

and for his incredible generosity which has made this major enhancement to the 

 St. Catherine and St. Agnes campus possible.  On behalf of the committee  

and the entire parish we say, “Thank you, Len!” 
* * * 

Rocco V. D’Andrea Inc. (RVDI)  is a land-use consulting firm, located here in our community of Riverside. 

They have been servicing clients in Connecticut and neighboring Westchester County, New York since 

1947 and have played an integral role in shaping the landscape of our extended community.  They are a 

full-service and licensed surveying, engineering and land-planning firm, with a combined experience of well 

over 100 years.                                                                                           
  

The Renovation Committee 


